
PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
23O1 M ARKET STRCET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILA0ELPHIA. PA.19101

SHIELDS L. DALTROFF
; v;c,,=;ajj;gg October 30, 1979

Re: Docket Nos.: 50-277
50-278

Harold R. Denton, Direct
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Centnission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

'Ihis letter is a follow-up response to our letter to you dated
October 5,1979 on the subject of a potential unreviewec safety question
on the interaction between non-safety grade systems and. safety grade
systems as a result of a high energy line break.

In our letter we indicated that one of the concerns identified was
with the liquid r. %aste collection system and condensate filter deminera-
lizers. We hypoM . M ed that a failure of the condensate filter daminara-
lizer controls could cause a large amount of condensate water to be
transferred to the liquid radwaste system. If this failure were to be
caused by a high energy line break in the turbine building, then both
the high energy line break water and the condensate water would have to
be considered as contributors to offsite dose.

Our subsequent analysis shows that the maximum offsite dose, canprised
of the dose fran a main . team line break outside primary containment and
the dose fran the loss of condensate water to the swbino and radwaste
buildings, would be within the 10CFR100 guidelines. As a result of this
analysis we feel that a change in the status of our license is not
warranted and that continued cperation is justifiable.

Very truly yours,
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